
Mr. Don Crabt ee 
The Museum 
Idaho State University 
Pocatello, Idaho 83201 

Dear Mr . Crabtree: 

Vernon, Arizona 85940 
July 17, 1973 

I am a student of the Field Museum of Natural History's Southwest Archaeolog­
ical Expedition under the direction of Dr. Paul s. Martin, and am researching , 
for my URPP project, variations in tool styles and functions through time. One 
aspect of my research concerns the relationship of projectile point style, size, 
and weight to the type of game upon which the point was used . 

I would be grateful if you could supply any information concerning pre-his­
toric projectile point mechanics, especially that which deals with the relation of 
function to style(including size and weight) of points, and that which deals with 
points known to have been used by Indians of the Mogollon or Anasazi Cultures. 
Please send me a bill for any cost involved, and thank you very much for your time. 

Sincerely Yours, 

("MletA(-~ 
Kathleen J. Bragdon 


